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John, Lisa 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

FW: Inquest: Gladys Mabel Richards - Our Ref: ED/GOSPORT/LC10350 

GP let - Received 2013.03o11.pdf 

From: Davies Emma i ............................. -Cod-e-.~- ............................ 
i 

,Sent: 15 March 2013 10:05 
To: Horsley, David 
Subject: Inquest: Gladys Mabel Richards - Our Ref: ED/GOSPORT/LC10350 

Dear Mr Horsley 

Please find attached letter received from Jenny Brewer’s GP. 

In light of the fact that Ms Brewer will be unable to attend the inquest, do you intend to read her 
Police interview transcript? On that point, I would be grateful if you could forward a copy to me. 

tllook forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards. 

Emma Davies 
RCN Assistant Legal Officer 

Ruth Ashcroft 
Personal Assistant to Chris Green, Solicitor-Advocate (Higher Courts Civil Proceedings), Emma 
Davies, Assistant Legal Officer, and Jonathan Meadows, Assistant Legal Officer 
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Tel. 0345 456 7829 
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The RCN represents nurses and nursing, promotes excellence in practice and shapes health policies. 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or 
opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Royal College of 
Nursing or any of its affiliates. 

If you are not the intended recipient be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error 
please return it to the sender immediately. The contents of this message may be legally privileged. 
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